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Student Union Assembly (SUA), College 9 
 
December 8, 2017 
 
Dear President Maxine Jimenez, 
 
As an elected, Student Union Assembly representative for College 9, it is my responsibility to submit a 
report and evaluation to the assembly. My fall quarter report for 2017 will entail my events, logistical 
planning, activities, constructive criticism, and areas of improvement. 
 
Quarterly update on events: 
“Unwind from that Grind” Event featuring CAPS “Stress-Less” Workshop 
11/16/17 
COMPLETE 
Met with College 10 & brainstormed for collaborative event in Winter Quarter 
12/2/17- 
COMPLETE/IN PROGRESS 
Brainstorming for Winter Quarter Events 
11/30/17- 
IN PROGRESS 
 
Areas of Improvement: 
I would like to enhance my understanding of the itemized budget in effort to communicate input more 
effectively 
Robert’s Rules should be strictly enforced to ensure that time is used efficiently and that all 
representatives in the space feel acknowledged and safe. 
The SUA Website needs to be updated. Some ideas: Pictures of the Representatives, contact 
information, office hours, when their respective spaces meet, etc. 
 
For any inquiries concerning the aforementioned events, future planning, or my role as a representative 
in general, do not hesitate to contact me: ssanch29@ucsc.edu. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Samantha Sanchez 
College 9 Representative 
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